
8th January 2024

Dear Parents/Carers,

Year 3 Activities

This term, as a part of our Advantage Curriculum and Science topic, Year 3 will be taking part in
two activities:

1) Our Advantage Curriculum activity this half term is a Dance Workshop. ‘Dance Days’ will be
visiting the school on Tuesday 30th January 2024 where they will teach the children 3
different dances throughout the day - Street, Bollywood and Flamenco! You can find more
information on their website www.dancedays.co.uk.

2) In Science this term, the children are learning about animals and life cycles. To explore and
understand more of these topics Year 3 will be visiting Colchester Zoo onMonday 5th
February 2024.

Children will travel by coach to Colchester Zoo departing at 9:10am. The session at
Colchester Zoo is from 09.30am until 14.30pm.

A packed lunch and a drink will need to be brought in a carrier bag so all rubbish can be
thrown away. Children who are entitled to Free School Meals will have lunch provided.

A contribution of £15.00 per child will cover both activities.This is to be paid and consent to be
given by Tuesday 23rd January 2024 on your Parentpay Account - if you have not already set this
up, please see Mrs Revill is the school office. Without consent, your child will be unable to attend.

If you have any further questions, please do not hesitate to speak to your child’s teacher, or Mrs
Pooley in the school office.

Yours Sincerely,

Mrs Jeffries, Miss Pickard & Mrs Adigun

http://www.dancedays.co.uk

